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MORGAN ST 

KINGSGROVE. 

KCAC Vision 

“A sustainable       
society that is      

welcoming,           
harmonious &        

inclusive and where 
people are healthy & 

feel happy & safe” 
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On the 25th of July 2017 both Gurmeed Nelson-Aged Care 

Coordinator and I attended a special meeting organised by 

the Federal Member for Banks Mr David Coleman, to meet 

with the Hon Mr Ken Wyatt, Federal Minister for Ageing. 

The purpose of the meeting was initially requested by us and 

our peers in the sector to meet with the Minister and express 

our concerns with the ongoing issues that we and our clients 

have been facing since the Aged Care reforms were           

introduced. 

The meeting with the Minister proved to be very successful on 

the day. There were other representatives from Aged Care 

providers in the St George area present to also express their 

opinions and concerns. 

What transpired as a result is that service providers were able 

to provide feedback to the Minister about the My Aged Care 

Gateway and talk of the experiences and frustrations with 

the Gateway referral pathway. 

MEETING WITH THE MINISTER 

Continued page 2.. 
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September 

22nd: KCAC Moon 

 Festival Opera. 

25th: First day of           

 Vacation Care.   

  

November 

8th: Annual General 

 Meeting 2017. 

11th: Remembrance 

 Day 2017.  

TBA: Seniors Long Trip. 

 

UP & COMING EVENTS 

Are you over 65? 

Would you like to belong to 

one of our seniors social         

support groups? 

Give us a call and speak to 

one of our friendly staff on 

9150 7823, or simply just 

drop in for a chat! 

We are open Mon to Fri 

9am to 4pm at 30 Morgan St 

Kingsgrove. 
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 Meeting with the      
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 Quit Smoking Seminar. 

Pg5 CDSE Clubs Grants. 

 Trip to Auburn       

  Gardens. 

Pg6 Disability Art Class & 

 Day Care Activities. 

Pg7 Staff Team bonding to 

 Hunter Valley. 

Pg8 KOOSH  News. 

Pg9 HOOSH  News. 

Pg10 KOOSH Vacation 

 Care Program - July. 

Pg11 HOOSH Vacation 

 Care Program - July. 

Pg12 Moon Festival Flyer. 

Pg14 Community                               

 Announcements.  

Pg16 Advertising.  
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October 

6th: Last day of Vacation 

 Care. 

7th: Moon Festival         

 Activity organised by 

 Georges River Council. 

TBA: CAG Cooking                        

 Demonstration. 

Other concerns touched on the process of client assessments and 

how limited the information is given to the service providers. 

We also provided feedback on the integrated care at home       

submission which provided important information to the Minister 

and to the Department of Health on the aspects of the reforms 

that are working and those that are not. 

In closing providers of Aged Care services in the St George Area, 

agreed as a united front in our advice to the Minister to consider 

some aspects of the Commonwealth Home Support Program 

(CHSP) funding to continue as block funding, as it is difficult to 

measure and package Day Care Services. 

Minister Wyatt thanked all of those that attended and requested 

that we  forward his office information on our services individually. 

 

Anne Farah-Hill 

CEO   
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CHINESE GRANDPARENTS SUPPORT GROUP EXCURSION 

CHINESE GRANDPARENTS SUPPORT GROUP COOKING DAY 

20 eager members of the Chinese Grandparent’s Support Group boarded the bus in fine weather on 27th 

July for the first excursion of the year. Our destination was the Sydney Harbour National Park’s Northern      

Division. The first stop was North Head, where we enjoyed morning tea overlooking the harbour entrance. 

While this was an ideal place for whale watching, unfortunately we were to be disappointed. 

We then moved to Manly, where we enjoyed lunch on the promenade. The bus then took us back,         

arriving at Kingsgrove at 3.00 pm. Although the whales let us down, everyone enjoyed the outing in           

beautiful winter sunshine.  

Josephine Oen 

Group Volunteer Coordinator   
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The Cantonese speaking Grandparents Support & Activity 

Group participated in a cooking day at the Kingsgrove 

Community Aid Centre on the 11th August 2017. The group 

made many delicious foods such as dumplings and sticky 

rice as well as chicken dishes, veggies etc.  

This was followed by sharing lunch time together and     

socialising like they love to do each Friday.  

If you would like to join this group, give us a call on                        

9150 7823 and speak to our friendly coordinator                              

Josephine. 
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ST GRORGE AGED CARE EXPO 

QUIT SMOKING SEMINAR 

On Thursday the 24th August, the KCAC CEO Anne 

Farah-Hill and staff attended the St George Aged Care 

Expo. What a great turnout we had at this informative 

event. Almost 600 people converged at the Rockdale 

Town Hall to attend the Expo which was organised by 

the St George CHSP FORUM, organised by Maryana   

Nassour, the CHSP Development Officer. Aged Care 

providers ranging from community aged care            

providers to Commonwealth Home Support providers 

came together to showcase and display the              

information that they provide to seniors who are over 

65 years and people with disabilities under 65. The 

Kingsgrove Community Aid Centre jelly bean                  

competition was entered by over 100 people and was 

won by Jiang Ping He! 

Congratulations and enjoy your jelly beans!  

The Kingsgrove Community Aid Centre held an information session on 25 August for  Chinese speaking      

seniors on the subject of “Quit smoking and stay healthy”, the guest speaker was provided by the Ethnic 

Communities Council of NSW. This function was well attended. The speaker explained that people should 

realise that quitting could not be achieved overnight and that it was a gradual process on a step-by-step 

basis. It was important for members of the audience to pass this message on to family and friends who are 

smokers. Everyone found it very informative.  

Providing information sessions which inform and educate the clients is important. Through client feedback 

we are able to organise these seminars based on the topics of interest to them.       
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CDSE CLUBS GRANTS PROGRAM 

TRIP TO AUBURN GARDENS 

A big Thank you to our local clubs such as 

Kingsgrove RSL, Club Central and Earlwood, 

Bardwell Park RSL, who have been supporting 

the local community centre through the 

Clubs Grants program over the past few 

years. We are very grateful for the                              

contribution that these clubs make to the     

local community through the Kingsgrove 

Community Aid Centre services. 
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It was a beautiful week at Auburn Gardens for the       

Seniors Social Support Groups. Each group attended this 

excursion this week and were blessed with perfect 

weather on each day. The groups enjoyed being in the 

sun, walking around in the fresh air and admiring the 

lovely gardens as well as feeding the ducks under the 

beautiful Cherry Blossoms. They enjoyed a healthy lunch 

together before being driven home in the community 

bus. Being a part of these groups is greatly beneficial for 

the physical and mental health of the seniors. Socialising 

together and enjoying healthy meals as well as these 

great outings really lift their spirits and reduces any feeling 

of loneliness they might have. This kind of activity helps 

them stay engaged and in their own homes for longer. If 

you would like to join one of these groups, give our    

friendly staff a call on 91507823.  
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The Kingsgrove Community Aid Centre is 
an NDIS Approved provider. 

If you or anyone you know would like to 
join our Disability Art Class and Day Care 
program, give our friendly staff a call on 

91507823.                                   

DISABILITY ART & DAY CARE ACTIVIY GROUP 
The Kingsgrove Community Aid Centre Disability Art Class has been running 

since May 2017.  

The feedback & suggestions we have received from the clients show just 

how much the participants have enjoyed coming together to do the fun 

activities provided for them. Since receiving this great feedback, KCAC has 

decided to continue this program and expand it to include more activities 

for the members in 2017.  

The program has been renamed the Disability Art Class & Day-Care            

Activities Program to better reflect the bigger range of activities that have 

been added. As well as the existing art and craft such as painting/drawing, 

paper cuttings etc. we have included new activities for the group such as 

cooking classes, computer skills, video making skills, photography, singing, 

dancing and Rouli Ball exercise dances etc. These extra activities help them 

to learn skills to assist participants improve their independence.                  

The program recommenced on 19th July 2017 and has attracted 6 new     

participants who have joined the original Art Class over the past 4 weeks.  

We now have 14 members in total who attend on a weekly basis. 

This exciting new program occurs every Wednesday for 2 hours per day 

(10:30am-12:30pm) and will run for 20 weeks. The program will be                   

re-evaluated in the 10th week of running to gather more feedback and    

ideas from the clients so that we can further expand on our activities in the 

future.  

It is great to be able to provide this program which really makes a                     

difference in the lives of many by helping to improve their social skills,         

confidence, ability to concentrate and to encourage them to use their      

creativity and imagination.   

 

Cathy Chen 



9 1 5 0  7 8 2 3  -  W W W . K C A C . O R G . A U  -  3 0  M O R G A N  S T  K I N G S G R O V E  N S W  2 2 0 8  

P A G E  7  

KCAC STAFF TEAM BONDING TRIP 
The KCAC staff enjoyed a weekend in the Hunter     

Valley recently.  

The weather was perfect for the day trip to the        

various wineries, and visits to the village for cheese 

and chocolate tasting. 

Lunch was at the iconic Harrigan's Irish Pub.  

All of the staff had a great day out and look forward 

to the next one.   

Thank you to our CEO Anne for supporting this team  

bonding experience. Thanks also to Hunter Valley 

Wine Tasting Tours for driving us around and getting us 

there and back safely. 
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KINGSGROVE OUT OF SCHOOL 

HOURS CARE & VACATION CARE 

REMINDERS 
 

VACATION CARE        

ENROLMENT FORMS AND 

PROGRAMS ARE       

AVAILABLE ON THE    

WEBSITE 4 WEEKS PRIOR 

TO  VACATION CARE. 

PLEASE RETURN YOUR 

FORM IN ASAP. 

FEES NEED TO BE KEPT 

UP TO DATE.           

STATEMENTS WILL BE 

GIVEN OUT  MONTHLY.  
PLEASE CHECK OUR     

FACEBOOK PAGE or 

WEBSITE FOR                             

ENROLMENT FORMS AND 

PROGRAMS.  

www.kcac.org.au 

Programs are located in 

MEDIA tab. 

KINGSGROVE OOSH IS A 

FULLY  ACCREDITED              

SERVICE PROVIDED BY THE 

KINGSGROVE  COMMUNITY 

AID  CENTRE INC. 

FOR MORE                    

INFORMATION PLEASE 

CONTACT SANTINA ON 

91507823 OR 0407 659 

766 

Locations: 

Kingsgrove Public 

School, Kingsgrove Rd 

Kingsgrove. 

 

OLF & Bexley Nth Public 

School, 69A Shaw St,                       

Bexley North. 

W I N T E R  N E W S L E T T E R  

A big ‘’HELLO” to all our families Of Kingsgrove KOOSH,  

All staff would like to welcome everyone returning to 

Term 3 of 2017 & we hope you all had an amazing & 

fun break.  

At Kingsgrove KOOSH we had a joyous & pleasurable 

vacation care, full of memorable experiences. Which 

includes: playing indoors and outdoors, our incursions 

and excursions.   

Thank you, to all the children who attended & we 

hope you all had an unforgettable break and formed 

new friendships within Kingsgrove KOOSH.  

Some of the special moments in which the children shared included; Movies at Hoyts           

Entertainment Quarters, Kingpin Bowling, were the children had an amazing day from         

bowling to Arcade games. Glow Crazy, Sports day, Pyjama Day and our very favourite Fun 

Day out gala day at Penrith. Three words to describe our Winter Vacation Care FUN FUN 

FUN!!! Below are some special photos of our fantastic holiday program to show how much 

fun we had, as photo say a thousand words.  

PARENT UPDATE RE: CCMS 

As of 24th July 2017, the department has restricted the submissions and cancellations of             

attendance records for previous financial year.  

This means it is the parents responsibility to resolve any disputes they 

may have regarding CCB & CCR payments and fee reductions with             

Centrelink. Please make sure your status is up to date with           

Centrelink as we can no longer back date to previous years.  

PROGRAM  

In term 3 we have introduced as part of 

the learning curriculum based on the 

children's interest Dance and Drama. 

The work shop will run at both KOOSH 

1 and KOOSH 2 every fortnight on a 

Wednesday from 4pm to 5pm by       

Jessica Dance Academy. All children are 

encouraged to participate. 

Currently at KOOSH 1 children have been         

going to the library every Tuesday in term 3 

this will no longer be on our program,     

children  will focus on  Sustainability and 

the Environment and its Heritage this 

term as part of our intentional       

teaching.  

We offer a program based on play 

based learning principles and                 

incorporate the National Framework For 

School Age Care and Development         

Framework. Area of planning include,             

Children’s interests and needs ,Strong 

sense of identity and wellbe-

ing ,Connecting and contributing to 

their world ,Confident and involved         

learners and communicators,       

Physical activities, Language and          

l i t e r a t u r e  P r o b l e m  s o l v i n g                       

activities ,Creative activities and areas to 

just get away and watch the world go by. 

Educators make regular observations of the 

children and           evaluate the program each week.  Children 

are encouraged to have input through brainstorming sessions, 

suggestion box and feedback. Parents feedback and suggestions 

are always welcome. 

Santina Pacicca 

      Kingsgrove OOSH Coordinator 

AVOID LATE PICK UP FEES! 

PICK UP YOUR KIDS ON 

TIME.  

PLEASE SEE OUR KCAC 

POLICY REGARDING LATE 

PICK UPS. 
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HURSTVILLE OUT OF SCHOOL HOURS 

CARE & VACATION CARE 
The winter school holidays were full of lots of 

fun activities this year at Hurstville Vacation 

Care. The week began with a warm cup of 

hot chocolate followed by Aboriginal art 

and craft activities  which we did to begin 

the NAIDOC week celebrations. 

Our three fantastic excursion in the first week 

were to Glow Crazy which is an indoor party 

centre in Carlton. The children enjoyed the 

4th of July celebrations playing X box, play 

station, air hockey plus a Karaoke and dance off competition.   

Our second excursion was to the all time favourite AMF Bowling 

in Southgate. The children enjoyed playing a game of bowling 

with their friends and 5 tokens to play on the arcade games.  All 

children loved the dinosaur day which included a dinosaur 

hunt, digging for fossils and playing various dinosaur games and 

activities.   The last excursion in NAIDOC week was to Goat Is-

land in Sydney Harbour. We caught a ferry to Goat Island were 

we all enjoyed cultural workshops,  exploring aboriginal art and 

learning about Aboriginal music, dance  and story telling. 

The second week we all enjoyed watching the latest Movie 

at the Events Cinema in Hurstville. All  the children  received 

yummy snacks. To munch on while watching a movie with 

their friends Our second excursion in the second week 

was to the Fun day out Gala Day in Penrith. We all  

enjoyed the  jumping castles, lazer 

tag and lots of other fun activities. 

Our last excursion was a com-

b i n e d  e x c u r s i o n  w i t h 

Kingsgrove Vacation Care to 

Kingsgrove Community Aid 

Centre were we celebrated 

Bastille day. This included a 

French baguette and croissant for 

lunch and the craft activity was 

making our own version of the Eiffel 

tower. 

The in-centre days included 

making cubby houses, games 

day and an art and craft day. 

Our educators have been very 

busy preparing a fun and          

creative program for the children 

in term three.. this includes Science 

week, book week, father’s day craft 

and lots more special  activities 

The sport program will continue 

on Tuesday af ternoons          

between 4pm and 5pm and is 

sponsored by Kingsgrove 

Community Aid Centre.  

I hope all families, children and 

educators are enjoying term 3 2017. 

 

Katina Papadakis  

Hurstville OOSH Coordinator 

HURSTVILLE OOSH IS A         

FULLY ACCREDITED           

SERVICE  PROVIDED  BY THE 

KINGSGROVE COMMUNITY 

AID  CENTRE INC. 

VACATION CARE   

 
The next Vacation 

Care period will 

commence on   

Monday the 25     

September 2017 and 

will run until  

Friday 6th October 

2017. 

FUN ACTIVITIES AND                 

EXCURSIONS          

ORGANISED. 

 

School resumes 9th 

October 2017. 
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WANT ONE LESS STRESS 

IN YOUR LIFE? 

EZY DEBIT IS                     

AVAILABLE, REGISTER 

NOW IF YOU HAVEN’T         

ALREADY.  

ASK OUR FRIENDLY 

STAFF FOR MORE                                   

INFORMATION. 

FOR MORE INFORMATION 

PLEASE CONTACT KATINA 

ON 91507823 OR           

0418 481 358 

Location: 

Hurstville Public School, 

Forest Rd Hurstville 
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KINGSGROVE VACATION CARE PROGRAM JULY 2017  
ENROLL NOW FOR A FANTASTIC VACATION CARE PROGRAM COMING UP FOR JUNE 2017.    SEE 

BELOW SOME OF THE EXCITING ACTIVITIES PLANNED THIS SCHOOL HOLIDAY SEASON IN THE 

KINGSGROVE & HURSTVILLE AREAS! 



HURSTVILLE VACATION CARE PROGRAM JULY 2017  
ENROLL NOW FOR A FANTASTIC VACATION CARE PROGRAM COMING UP FOR JUNE 2017.           

SEE BELOW SOME OF THE EXCITING ACTIVITIES PLANNED THIS SCHOOL HOLIDAY SEASON IN THE 

KINGSGROVE & HURSTVILLE AREAS! 
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A Big Happy Birthday to 2 of our staff 

members, Katina & Libby who             

celebrated their birthdays in June &      

August. Lots of happy wishes to you from 

all of us at KCAC xoxo. 

 

KCAC COMMUNITY ANNOUNCEMENTS   

PROUD SUPPORTER OF THE  

KINGSGROVE  COMMUNITY                               
AID CENTRE INC. 

Kingsgrove Community Aid Centre 

would like to wish all those clients, 

born in March, April and May a very                       

HAPPY BIRTHDAY!!                                                                    

We wish you all the very best. 

From the staff and Board at KCAC.   
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Katina Libby 
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WHAT’S ON AT KINGSGROVE RSL 

KINGSGROVE RSL CLUB IS A PROUD SUPPORTER OF THE KINGSGROVE COMMUNITY AID CENTRE 



PROUD SUPPORTER OF THE KINGSGROVE COMMUNITY AID CENTRE 
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39 Meredith Street, Bankstown 9709 5044 


